
 

 

 

December 4, 2024 
 

RE:  TRAFFIC CALMING REVIEW PUBLIC SURVEY 
 MERRILL AVENUE (MENARD LANE TO GRONDIN STREET) 
 

Dear Resident, 
 

As part of a Request for Traffic Calming, the Town of LaSalle conducted a Public Survey to determine if 
the residents of Merrill Avenue, from Menard Lane to Grondin Street, were in favour of Traffic Calming. 
(Letter to Residents Dated: October 24, 2024) For the request to move forward, a 25% response in 
favour of Traffic Calming was required. 
 

Unfortunately, the 25% response threshold has not been met. As per our Traffic Calming Policy, no 
further active measures will be taken by the Town of LaSalle regarding Merrill Avenue at this time. 
However, the Town will continue to review the Merrill Avenue area and may implement passive 
measures, such as additional signage, as needed. 
 

Thank you for your participation and feedback, for more information on our Traffic Calming Policy, 
please visit our website at: https://www.lasalle.ca/Traffic-Calming-Policy/. 
 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

The Corporation of the Town of LaSalle 
Public Works Department 
5950 Malden Road 
LaSalle, Ontario N9H 1S4  

https://www.lasalle.ca/Traffic-Calming-Policy/

